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Newburgh Nursery & All Round 

Care News 
 

On Wednesday 24th April Nursery will be joining in 

the Gardening Day—please see no�ce above for more info. 

 

Nursery is having an open morning on Wednesday 8th May 

from 9-9.30am.  All parents are welcome to come in and see 

us. 

 

If anyone has any old keys or old phones/technology that 

they no longer need, please send into nursery.  
 

Breakfast Club 

Early Bird Breakfast Club—if you are dropping children off 

for this please go to the main entrance. From 8am use the 

side entrance. 

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Forgiveness 
 

 

Crane Reuben Singh:- 

For sharing his wonderful knowledge of Vaisakhi 

with everyone.  
 

Halton  Charlo@e Peters:- 

For great work in Numeracy  
 

Lucas Robbie Neil:- 

For his fantasAc effort in his piano exam. 
 

Year 3 Noah Peat:- 

For his amazing wriAng & effort in class. 
 

Year 4 Taylor Seddon:- 

For his fantasAc RE work and effort in everything 

he does. 
 

Year 5 Lucas Hogan:-  

For his brilliant effort and work in all lessons. 
 

Year 6 Alex Sephton:-  

For her excellent work and aFtude all term. 

NoAces for week commencing 23rd April 

Year 2 start swimming on Tuesday 23rd April.   

Permission slips are on Parent Pay.  If these are not  

completed children will not be able to go swimming. 
 

Whole School/Nursery Gardening Day.  Wednesday 24th 

April.  Children will need suitable outdoor clothes, gardening 

gloves (if you have them).  Please send children in with a 

herb/perennial or annual plant as we will be improving our 

outdoor areas on this day. 

100% A@endance 

Congratula�ons to the following children who have 100% 

a:endance this year:- 

William Athey, Ma�lda Johnson, Hughie Morris,  

Lo:y Hayes, Dulcie Helsby, Charlo:e Peters,  

Eliza Taylor-Bromley, Charlie Aughton, Patrick Taylor,  

Hayden Wa:s, Clayton Hines, Harry Holland,  

Bailey Hudson-Roberts, HeAe MacKay, Edith Sudworth, Will 

Taylor, Abbie Whitworth, Max Brady, Freddy Heapy, Daniel 

McLaughlin, Kaitlyn Summerfield & Eve Taylor. 

Dinner Money Bills 

Parent Pay is now up and running and hopefully  

working well for everyone.  Now we have this facility 

we need to respecFully request that children’s dinner 

money bills be brought into credit over Easter.  We will 

no longer be able to provide school meals for children 

if debts are not se:led. 

Easter Hat CompeAAon 
 

Thanks to everyone who brought in Easter hats  

yesterday.  The display was fabulous—photographs on 

our twi:er pages.  Congratula�ons to the winners 

(picked by one of our students):- 

Nursery—Dan Quirk 

Crane—Ava-Violet Cheetham 

Halton—Paige Smit 

Lucas—William Taylor 

Rigby Y3—Tilda Thompson 

Rigby Y4—James Anderton 

Venables Y5—Eve Taylor 

Venables Y6—Jack Williams 

Menu Change 

As we return to school following a bank holiday aMer Easter 

Val has had to change the Tuesday &  

Wednesday menus according to the deliveries we will have:- 

Tues—Sausage & mash or Pizza & potato balls 

Weds—Roast chicken or Pasta marscapone & garlic bread.  
Children have been asked in school to pick their lunches on 
these days. 



         Church News  

 

JAM (Jesus And Me) Club—Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School.             

 

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 

JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, mee�ng during term �me.  The children can join in craMs, games and chat with 

friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to the vestry following the 

1st hymn. 

 

On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the children.  The 

family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 

 

The next JAM Club date: 

  No JAM Club unAl aJer the Easter holidays.        

   Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 

 
There are some special services in church over the Easter holidays: 

 

Monday 15th April at 6.30pm “God’s Love is so Big” - all age worship for children & families. 

Tuesday 16th April at 7.30pm “Sta�ons of the Cross” 

Wednesday 17th April at 7.30pm Evening prayer at St James Church, Westhead 

Thursday 18th April at 7.30pm Maundy Thursday Holy Communion 

Friday 19th April at 10.30am Good Friday Service of Reflec�on.  Church will also be open from 2-3pm for quiet prayer. 

 

SSSSiiiiggggnnnneeeedddd                

PTA News  

 

Mothering Sunday Cream Tea—Thank you so much to Anna Routledge for organizing this.  It was a lovely aMernoon and 

raised 

£300! 

 
Thank you also to Cathie Williams for preparing all the wonderful hamper prizes for the Easter Bingo last night.  It was  

another fantas�c occasion and raised  

£500! 

 
There are already big plans for this money as we hope to improve the playground area for our children.  The work we 

would like to do to this area will cost around £10,000 so every penny we can raise is gratefully received.  In addi�on to this 

Mrs Fowler would like to make improvements to our school hall and to the outdoor area between the school hall and the 

mobile classrooms.  There’s so much we would like to do to improve the school for all our children but we can not do it 

without the help and support of the PTA and all our parents.  In the coming months there will be more informa�on about 

all these plans. 

 

PTA events for next term are the infamous Ladies Night on Thursday 20th June and Taskmaster evening—based on the 


